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PROGRESSIVE TECHNOLOGY PROJECT





May 21, 2009
Dear


Thank you for your membership dues of     on      .   We appreciate your commitment to support our work in helping grassroots community organizations.  


We hope to see you at our upcoming Summer REVERB kickoff event!
Sincerely,

Alice Aguilar
Technology Knowledge Director

Progressive Technology Project

2801 21st Ave S, Ste 132E

Minneapolis, MN 55407
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